Wick and Abson Parish Council

Councilors are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of Wick and Abson Parish Council to be held on 10th February 2022 at Wick Village Hall from 7.15pm

Members of the public are invited to attend, but may not participate other than during Public Submissions.

This venue has confirmed to Parish Council it has complied with all Government regulations

AGENDA:

1. To NOTE apologies and receive/confirm declarations of interest	Chair
2. Public Participation – to RECEIVE and NOTE submission from the public	Chair
3. To RECEIVE and NOTE a verbal report from the Clerk on activities since the last meeting	Clerk
4. To Note and confirm Minutes from January's meeting	Chair.
5. Finance	
a. To RECEIVE and NOTE a verbal report on the status of the accounts to date	Clerk
b. To request confirmation of cheques to be signed in accordance with Bank mandate.	RFO
6. To PROVIDE an update from a Representative from Wick Quarry	Chair
7. To PROVIDE an update regarding Common Land on Chesley Hill and updates from Solicitors	Cllr GG/Clerk
8. To REVIEW and RESPOND to Planning application No P22/00306/F Land at 4 Windsor Court, Wick	Chair
9. To REVIEW Circulated schedule planning application P21/00116/F Wick Quarry	Chair
10. To REVIEW and RESPOND to Planning application P22/00520/F Manor Cottage, Manor Rd, Wick	Chair
11. To REVIEW and RESPOND to Planning application P22/0493/F 68 Naishcombe Hill, Wick	Chair
12. To REVIEW and RESPOND to Certificate of Lawfulness P22/00577/CLP Fairview, 3 Windsor Court	Chair
13.To DISCUSS and RESPOND to planning application no P22/00320/F 25 Parkers Avenue, Wick	Chair
14. To PROVIDE an update from Working party in connection with Village Hall refurbishments Cllr's GG/SA/KH/MW	
15. To Continue discussion supporting Wick Sports Ground	Chair
16. To PROVIDE Parish Council a download from the Enforcement course	Cllr GG
17. To REVIEW the proposal for speed signs within the village	Chair
18. To CONTINUE the DISCUSSION re the possibility of updating the notice boards within the village	Chair
19. To REVIEW the suggestion regarding the possibility of having a local 'library'	Chair
20. To DISCUSS options to enhance communications/notice from the Parish Council possibly via Parish Magazine Cllr SA	
21. To DISCUSS the prospect of a provision for allotments within the village	Cllr GG
22. To DISCUSS the Speed Camera in Wick	Cllr BD
23. To CONFIRM the siting of a Geocache within Brockwell Park	Chair
24. To NOTE correspondence from:	Clerk
25. To RECEIVE short information items and oral updates from members	Members
26. To RECEIVE and NOTE matters from members for inclusion in next meeting	Members